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                                24th   June 2024                                                                                   
Dear West Park Families 
 
Sports Day – Tuesday 25th June 2024 

 
On Tuesday 25th June we are holding our annual Sports Day at West Park School. It has been 
excellent to see the participation and effort that pupils have put in during lessons, where they 
have been taking part in heats in preparation for their events. 
 
In the morning, all year groups and pupils who are taking part in Sports Day will be completing a 
range of track and field events and representing their house.  All pupils are allowed to wear PE kit 
for the entire day and wear a T-shirt that represents the colour of their house: 
 

Chatsworth - Red 
Calke - Green 
Hardwick - Blue 
Haddon - Purple 
Kedleston – Yellow 
 
If pupils do not have a t-shirt in the specific colour that represents their house, they can wear 
their normal PE kit. The usual PE kit expectations will apply for all pupils. 
 
During Period 4 & 5 ALL   pupils will be out on the field supporting their house. Due to the 
predicted hot weather,  the sports hall will be open so that pupils will be able to get out of the 
sun. There will also be a drinks stall, where pupils will be selling drinks to raise money for Bradley 
Weir. Alongside this, pupils will have the opportunity to fill up water bottles, when required, 
throughout the afternoon. 
 
Could we please ask that you support us with keeping pupils safe and ensure your child/children 
are prepared for the hot weather with a hat, sun cream and plenty of water. 
 
We look forward to the day and thank you for your support in advance. 
 
Kind regards 
 

S McKay 
 

Mr S McKay 
Head of PE 

 


